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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
September 7, 1976

*1  Re: Holly Springs Fire District FHA Loan

The Honorable J. C. Duncan
Member
House of Representatives
Route 1
Box 222
Lyman, SC 29365

Dear Representative Duncan:
Attorney General McLeod has assigned your letter concerning the ability of the Holly Springs Fire District to borrow
money to me for answer. I have studied R. No. 457, which changes the District name from the Piedmont Rural Fire
District to the Holly Springs Fire District. The legislation in question only changes the District's name; it in no way effects
the corporate powers and duties previously possessed by the District. I have checked this change and have discussed it
with other attorneys in the Office and we are at a lose to explain why the FHA refuses to loan the District money simply
because of a name change.

I have attempted, unsuccessfully, to contact you by telephone to request further information as to the FHA's reasoning
or, alternatively, the name of the FHA individual with whom you have been dealing so I can discuss the problem with
him. If this problem is still unresolved, please call me at your convenience and I will be more than happy to discuss it
with you and the FHA.
 Yours very truly,

M. Elizabeth Crum
Assistant Attorney General
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